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Electronic Brake-force Distribution Update 
Carnival MY24 & MY25 | 29/08/2024 
 

Dear Owners, 

An OTA Update for the Electronic Brake-force Distribution (EBD) will be available from the 29th 

of August 2024. This update is applicable to all Carnival Petrol & Diesel variants. 

 

What’s New 

This OTA update improves the operation of the Electronic Brake-force Distribution (EBD) 

system to display the correct, intended warning light under specific conditions. 

- The EBD provides stable brake performance by automatically distributing brake power 

to the front and rear wheels according to driving condition and payload. 

 

We hope that this OTA update will enhance your driving experience with added safety. 

 


